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These minutes contain materials which paraphrase and/or summarize
statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
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TAPE 77, SIDE A

Chair Watt calls the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

PUBLIC HEARING ON HB 3416

Administrator Johnston submits and summarizes Staff Measure Summary and
impact statements - (Exhibit A)

015    Rep. Tarno testifies in support of the bill

032  Janet Corson, Don Skundrick,  Ray Heysell, Tom Wood,  Angie La
Nier, and C.W. Smith of Southern Oregon Drug Awareness (SODA) testify as
a panel in support of the bill >   Don Skundrick introduces the
committee > Janet  Corson,  describing  SODA, submits  and  summarizes
prepared statement - (Exhibit B) 107  >  Don Skundrick,  describing the 
importance of  the bill,  submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit C) 145  >  Ray  Heysell,  describes  the legalities  of  the 
bill,  submits and summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit D) 365      
       >   Vice-Chair Beyer asks why the current law is not adequate

TAPE 78, SIDE A

Panel continues in their testimony 040   >   Tom  Wood,   describing  
drug  testing   practices,   submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit E) 151         >   Finishes testimony and answers members,
questions > Rep. Tiernan  asks a series  of questions about  rights to
verify tests > Rep.  Payne  asks  about what  test  is  allowable for an
employer to conduct > Rep. Tiernan  asks what  rights employees have  to
protect against testing

260  >  Angie La  Neir,  describing the  prevalence  of drugs  in 
Oregon and the need for a greater deterrent than the criminal justice
system, submits and summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit F) 402     
   >   Finishes testimony and answers members' questions

TAPE 77, SIDE B

Panel continues in their testimony 032   >  C.W.  Smith,  testifying  in



 support   of  the  bill,  submits and summarizes prepared statement -
(Exhibit G)

067    Karl Frederick, AOI, testifies in support of the bill

096  Ed Redman, WTD  Industries, submits and  summarizes prepared
statement - (Exhibit H) 161    >   Finishes testimony and answers
members' questions

206  John Gervais, Chamber of Commerce, Medford,  testifies in support
of the bill

230  Chris  Davis,  SAIF  Corporation, testifying  in  support  of  the
bill, submits and summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit I) 318    >  
Finishes testimony and listens to Rep. Tiernan's statement

349  Chris  Moore,  Oregon  Worker's  Compensation  Attorneys, 
testifying in opposition to the  bill, submits and  summarizes prepared
statement - (Exhibit J)

TAPE 78, SIDE B Chris Moore continues his testimony 245    >   Finishes
testimony and answers members questions

282  Brad Witt,  Mary Botkin,  Frank Beihl,  and Diane  Rossenbalm
testify in opposition to the bill > Brad  Witt, AFL-CIO,  submits and 
summarizes  prepared statement - (Exhibit K) 369    >   Frank Beihl
testifies in opposition to the bill 409    >   Diane Rossenbalm
testifies in opposition to the bill

TAPE 79, SIDE A

Diane Rossenbalm continues her testimony 076    >   Mary Botkin
testifies in opposition to the bill >   Panel finishes questions and
answers members questions > Chair Watt  asks whether  this bill  is not 
similar to Oregon DWI law >  Rep.  Tiernan  asks  whether  there  are 
other  actions that prohibit workers' comp

176  David Fidanque, American Civil  Liberties Union, testifies in
opposition to the bill

216    Chair Watt adjourns the meeting at 10:45 a.m.

Submitted by                              Reviewed by

Rick Gaupo                                Marilyn Johnston Committee
Clerk                           Committee Administrator

EXHIBIT LOG: A - HB 3416, Staff, Staff Measure Summary, 3 pages B - HB
3416, SODA, Prepared Testimony, 13 pages C - HB 3416, SODA, Prepared
Testimony, 5 pages D - HB 3416, SODA, Prepared Testimony, 2 pages E - HB
3416, SODA, Prepared Testimony, 3 pages F - HB 3416, SODA, Prepared
Testimony, 2 pages G - HB 3416, SODA, Prepared Testimony, 2 pages H - HB
3416, WTD Industries, Prepared Testimony, 2 pages I - HB 3416, SAIF,
Prepared Testimony, 2 pages J - HB 3416,  Oregon Worker's Compensation 
Attorneys, Prepared Testimony, 6 pages K - HB 3416, AFL-CIO, Prepared
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